IBNTS

Tues 15th April
10am - 4pm
Huddersfield New College

HGJNC will be running their annual Easter camps this April.
The development camp is open to everyone, from beginners
through to experienced netballers. You don't have to be a
member of our club to attend, everyone is welcome!

| Contact hgjncfreya@gmail.com to book your place!




